
LIBRARY NEWS No9 

4TH FEBRUARY 2025 

This if the first report from the Library for 2025.  We welcome all new readers and our 

regular readers who constantly support the library.  

     

Again, we thank all those residents who have donated books throughout the year 

and especially COLLYEEN SINCLAIR and FRANKIE STAFFORD who regularly keep 

adding to the shelves, new books. 

 

The binders left out on the table with reviews and photos of books that have come in 

throughout last year, and to date, have been updated so we suggest you refer to 

these when you are looking for a new read as well as referring to the posters on 

display. 

 

COLOURED DOTS:  These are to signify the following: 

Fiction 

Red  Books acquired July 2023 - July 2024 

Blue     Books acquired July 2024 – July 2025 (current) 

Non-Fiction 

Green and Purple on the spine of all books in this category 

 

CARDS – This Library was started by the late Carol Smuts who was a qualified 

Librarian.  She decided that as we are retirees this should be an HONOUR LIBRARY. 

All that is required is that residents open a card for recording the books 

they have read.  This is actually your personal record.  

 

To those residents who keep their cards at home, we now REQUEST THE 

FOLLOWING: 

Please record your name on the list fixed to the inside cover of the YELLOW 

REVIEWS folder. This will help us to contact you in the event that we re looking for 

particular book. 

 

RETURNS -We earnestly request you to return books timeously especially popular 

books.  

 

AUDIO BOOKS – Please can you search your shelves for any of these as we now 

have reason to build up a separate shelf for requests we are receiving. 

   

RAFFLE – we are working on a raffle with a difference and look forward to your 

continuous support for funds to keep our book selection up to date. 

 

Thank you again for your support and keep well and safe. 

 

Lydia Hirschmann and Ursula Law 


